My Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,

I have received some mixed signals with regard to printing my homilies and sending them out to you. I was told that no one was reading them and it wasn't worth the time and trouble of sending them out. Then, in recent weeks, I have received a number of requests for them. I don't know how many of you are reading them, but I figured even if it's only a few and it is a help even to some of you, I would send out a number of my most recent ones.

Since I will be away for the next two weeks, enjoying Thanksgiving with my sister and her family in Boston and then going on Retreat, I'd send these out to you as a way of staying in touch.

Have a Happy Thanksgiving with your families and truly rejoice in giving thanks to God for His bountiful goodness to you. Please pray for me and know that I will be praying for all of you on my Retreat.

I love you all very much!

Fr. Eschbach